This document was donated by Rainbow Trust Children’s Charity as an example. You may wish to adapt it for use in your own programme.
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The Family Support Volunteer Manager/link staff member will update you when your placement is due to end OR if you need to finish the placement for personal reasons please provide a month's notice where possible


Approximately a month before your final visit you should remind the family that the placement is due to end   


You should give the family information regarding the expected date of your last visit based on discussion with your Supervisor


After your final visit you may send the family/child a card to say how much you enjoyed your time with them 


You will be asked to complete a review of the placement from your point of view either by phone or face to face with the Family Support Volunteer Project Manager


A new placement will be arranged for you as soon as possible


You should not continue to keep in touch with the family unless this has been discussed and agreed with the project manager for any reason


Please let the family know that following your last visit they will have a visit from the Volunteer Project Manager to review the placement


if any circumstances have arisen that make it unsuitable to end the placement as planned these will be discussed with your link staff member and the placement end date reviewed and rescheduled
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